
  

 
  
 
2023 Non-Government Schools Census collection notice  
 
The Australian Government Department of Education (the department) would like to advise 
all staff, parents and guardians that it will collect certain information about your school, its 
staff and student body as part of the 2023 Non-Government School Census collection (the 
Census). 
 
The Commonwealth Census Day is Friday, 4 August 2023. A privacy collection notice 
containing further information is available to all parents, guardians and staff between now 
and Census Day via the following link. 
 
Privacy collection notice 
 
 

https://schools.education.gov.au/schoolshub/help/files/2023.Census.Privacy.Collection.Notice

